
1 March 2016  

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Nursery and Reception - Easter Carousel – Thursday 24 March 2016  

 

We would like to invite parents/carers to join their child in Easter activities 

from 9.00-10.00am on Thursday 24 March 2016.  

 

The children always enjoy sharing school activities with you and I hope you will 

be able to come along.   

 

Please return the reply slip below by Monday 14 March to let us know if you 

will be able to join us.   

 

If you are able to attend please enter school via the school office after 

dropping off your child so that you can be signed in.   

 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Armstrong 

Early Years Foundation Stage Leader 
 

 

Reply Slip – Easter Carousel – Nursery and Reception  

Thursday 24 March 2016 - 9.00-10.00am  

 

 
Child’s Name 
 

 

 
Name of parent/carer joining their child  
(please print) 
 

 
 

 

Please reply by Monday 14 March 2016 


